Make things possible

At Goldman Sachs, your skills and experiences will create a world
of possibilities for our clients. From the latest IPO and market insights
to investments in clean energy and infrastructure, each one of our
teams contributes to innovations that drive progress around the world.

You'll work alongside industry experts and strategic thinkers at
all levels, gaining hands-on experience unlike anywhere else.
All at a place where your ideas matter and your personal

and professional growth are front of mind.

Come embrace the opportunity to move industries,
make markets and empower communities.

Make things possible at goldmansachs.com/careers.
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IBD LBS MBD/MiF Breakfast

November . 9. 2018
o 08:30 a.m. — 09:30 a.m.
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Goldman Sachs London
Office

We are excited to invite MBA and MiF students to attend our
networking breakfast, sponsored by the IBD Women's Network.
This event will be with Goldman Sachs Investment Banking
professionals to find out more about our Firm and our internship
programmes.

Please register to attend through our website at

goldmansachs.com/careers and click on ‘Events'. Please note
places are limited and we will confirm your attendance via email.
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